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Discussion and action on contract with South Cumberland Utility District

SUMMARY:
The ten-year contract with South Cumberland Utility District (SCUD) to purchase water from the City
of Crossville expires on 12/31/17. Their Board is meeting on August 31 and is expected to vote to
submit a request for a 10-year renewal under the same terms as the current contract.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Discuss acceptance of a 10-year renewal of the contract.
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